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REGULAR MEETING 

March 25, 2021 

 

Approved Minutes 
(Approved 4/29/21) 

 
Chairman Brad Currier called the meeting to order via Zoom at 7:01pm. 

Members present: B. Currier, B. Boissevain, C. Johnston, R. Mason and A. Sadowski. M. Urgo ex-

officio member also present. 

Staff present: J. Hodge, PDZO 

Additions to the Agenda: None 

Public Comment: None 

Approval of Minutes: None to review 

Plan Update and Water Testing: J. Hodge outlined some of the tasks the WPCA members needed to 

accomplish as part of the process of updating their 1994 Plan. She will asign each member with a 

document to review and summarize for the rest of the members at the next meeting.  

Community Well – 76 Norwich Wesyterly Rd: M. Urgo discussed the request made for the Town to 

assume ownership of a new proposed Community well at the recently approved gast station at 76 norwich 

Westerly Rd. After discussing the issue at a recent meeting with some WPCA members, staff, DPH and 

DEEP, he is recommending that the Town not assume aownership. The owners of the gas station would be 

obligated to tie-in to a water main should one ever be installed along Rte. 2. The well does not impact our 

ESA status at this time and the Town would have to hire someone to monitor the well etc.  

Water/Sewer Extension Updates: No updates on the sewer extension. K. Labbe is still working with the 

private parties interested in investing in public water infrastructure. Tieing in to Westerly still seems like 

the best option for now, but Westerly is limited in supply and will need to develop a new well if they are to 

provide water to more than the 3 properties originally envisioned.  

Meeting adjourned at 7:41pm 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Juliet Hodge, PDZO in the absence of a recording secretary  

 

Next Regular meeting will be held on April 22, 2021  
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